
From: Gray, Ray <rbgray@columbiasc.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/15/2014 1:05:41 PM 
Subject: RE: Governor's Christmas Lighting

Hi Katherine,

I am available until 4p.m.

'A/e Are- Columbia

Ray Borders Gray, M.B.A., Special Projects Administrator 
Governmental Affairs and Community Relations 

1737 Main Street, Columbia, SC 29201

Phone: 803-545-3779
Cell: 803-413-2572

ColumbiaSC.net

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 11:29 AM 
To: Gray, Ray
Subject: FW: Governor's Christmas Lighting

Ray,
Hope all is well. What time are you available for a call to discuss Carolighting? 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Horry, Shearon
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 10:45 AM
To: Priester, Nicole
Subject: Governor's Christmas Lighting

Hi Nicole,

Please let me know the date of the Governor's Christmas Lighting. I scheduled State House Events for the State 
House for Division of General Services. A number of people are inquiring to know this date.

Thanks

Shearon T. Horry
Administrative Coordinator I
State House Event Coordinator
South Carolina Budget & Control Board 
Division of General Services 
Wade Hampton Building
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone: (803)737-1215 or 737-3880
Fax: (803)737-0592
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